
 

 

 

SPRING 2015 WEEK 8 

WB: Monday 2nd March 2015 

 

House Points 
 

Totals so far this term 
 

Ruby  300 points 

Sapphire   238 points 

Emerald   312 points 

Amber  245 points 

 

Your Weekly 

 

NOTES & REMINDERS 

 Our second Parents Evening is on Monday 9th March. If you have asked for an appointment but 

not received a time please contact the office. 

 Could families please check all uniform labels as we have a number of items missing at the  

moment.  

HEATREE RESIDENTIAL  

Heatree is now almost upon us. We still have a number of medical forms outstanding and these should 

be returned to the office as soon as possible: No Medical Form = No Trip! 

All payments should now be completed  -  please contact the office if you have any queries. 

SCHOOL ACCOUNTS 

We are quickly approaching the end of the financial year and would be grateful if families could ensure 

that all payments are kept up-to-date. We will send regular account updates by letter or text so do keep 

a look out for these. If you would like to discuss any outstanding items please contact the office as soon 

as possible. 

EXMOOR CHALLENGE 

Our first Exmoor Challenge practice is on Saturday 7th March. Letters have been sent home but just a 

reminder that we will be meeting at the school at 10am and then driving up on to the moor. We hope to 

be back at Tarr Steps Bridge for 12.30-1pm.  

SCHOOL PHOTOS 

The photographer will be in school on Thursday 12th March for individual and family photographs,  

including Pre-school. 

RED NOSE DAY 

Friday 13th March is Red Nose Day. Children are welcome to ‘wear something funny for money’ for a 

suggested donation of £1. We would also be grateful for any donations of cakes to sell at breaktimes.  

All proceeds will go to Comic Relief. 

WORLD BOOK DAY 

We had a great World Book Day, dressed as our favourite characters. The children talked about and 

shared books that they have enjoyed and hopefully this will inspire them all to try some different types of 

story.  

ANSTEY TODDLER GROUP SECOND HAND CLOTHES SALE 

The Anstey Toddler Group is holding a sale of good quality second-hand children’s clothes (under  

elevens) at the Old Rectory on Tuesday 24th March from 8.30-10.30am and on Wednesday 25th March 

from 8.30-1.00pm. The sale on Wednesday coincides with the Pre-school/Toddler group Easter Egg 

Hunt. It is hoped that the early start will enable parents to look in before school starts. The Toddler 

Group would be very grateful for any donations of good quality children’s clothes. These can be left at 

the Old Rectory or with the School Office. 
 

FUTURE DATES & EVENTS 
 

Sat 7 Mar   Exmoor Challenge Practice Walk 1 

Mon 9 Mar   Parents Evening 2 

Thu 12 Mar   School Photos 

Fri 13 Mar   Red Nose Day 

Wed 18  -  Fri 20 Mar  Heatree Residential 

Sat 21 Mar   Exmoor Challenge Practice Walk 2 

Mon 23 Mar   Full Governors Meeting 6.15pm at East Anstey School 

Fri 27 Mar   Easter Activities 

    Last Day of school 

Mon 30 Mar  -  Fri 10 Apr EASTER HOLIDAYS 

Website: www.east-anstey-primary.devon.sch.uk 

Spring Term Achievers 

Amethyst  Awards 

 

Infant Achiever: Drew 

 

Junior Achievers: Tim 

Maths achievers: Chloe  
    
 

English achievers: Chakita 

   Matthew 


